Executive Board Meeting
October 13, 2015 @ 5:30PM

On Tuesday, October 13, a special board meeting was called by Heather Evans.

The purpose of this special called meeting was to make an executive decision regarding
Flight 28, being led by Mason Phillippi, as to whether or not to continue with this flight
or cancel it.

In Attendance: Heather, Leon, Celeste, Lucas, Kerri, and Terri. Not in attendance were,
Al Beck and Jason Boston.

Topic of concern was: as of Tuesday, October 13, 2015, there were only 2 caterpillars
registered for the flight. If the flight was cancelled, there was a fear that we may not get
them back on a future flight. Also, if the weekend proceeded with only 2 cats, there was
concern about them feeling awkward — with a roomful of men giving all attention on
just the two of them.

Lindsey would be checking the mail later in the evening to see if there were any more
applicants, since the post office was closed for the holiday on the 12th.

Also of some concern was the cost of the flight with only two cats, vs the cost after
cancelling the flight. Two team members needed scholarships and it was mentioned that
we might need to find monetary help for this.

After some discussion, Leon made a motion to proceed with the flight as planned, and
all others in attendance agreed.

The motion was carried.

Conference adjourned.



